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CLEARANCE CERTIFICATE

The Zambia Revenue Authority would like to inform taxpayers
that effective 1st January, 2024, a Tax Clearance Certificate
(TCC) will not be issued to non-compliant taxpayers.

A TCC will only be issued to a taxpayer who meets the
following requirements:

a) files all tax returns (declaration of earnings)

b) Pays all taxes due (have no unpaid taxes).

c) For those with unpaid taxes, they should have entered
into a Time to Pay Agreement at the date of application
fora TCC.

Additionally, the public will be required to always check the
validity of any printed TCC. Therefore, the public is advised to
start scanning the Quick Response (QR) code to verify the
validity of any TCC. It is a legal requirement for any person to
only deal with a supplier of goods and services who has a valid
TCC. Do not deal with a supplier with a forged TCC.

Taxpayers are therefore urged to always be tax compliant and
avoid being inconvenienced.
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